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Question:  What is the process for the Annual Property Tax Exemption Renewal?  





Nonprofit organizations in Washington State may be eligible for exemption from property taxes. The use of the property determines the exemption.


To qualify for an exemption, the organization must conduct an activity specifically identified in the exemption regulations. 


Such as: schools, churches, cemeteries, church camps, hospitals, nursing homes, museums & performing arts.


With the exception of cemeteries, nonprofit organizations are required to renew their exemption status annually.   


Annual Renewal of Tax Exemption: 


The Property Office downloads the renewals from the Department of Revenue website the first week of January each year.  Appropriate paperwork to parishes and schools is mailed out and requested to return to CCAS by February 1st. In January of 2017 the Department of Revenue simplified the exemption renewal process making it easier for parishes and schools. Only the record/documentation of use of the property is required annually.  If a change in use of a rectory, or caretaker exemption has happened, that, too is reported. 


The returned paperwork is reviewed by CCAS and downloaded to the DOR web site.


NOTE: “The 2014 Legislature passed Senate Bill 6405, which took effect June 12, 2014, providing NEW opportunities for churches to rent or loan their exempt property to the public. Churches may now allow the use of their property for non-exempt activities up to 50 days per year.  On 15 of those 50 days, the property can be used for business activities.” Department of Revenue 8/18/2014.   


Parishes must keep accurate records of exempt and non-exempt use.  Forms are posted on Property web site and are also sent out in January as part of the Exemption Renewal packet.  
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